Good morning 3/4 Families,
Before home learning begins, I just wanted to touch base on a few things. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]First, based on your child's current grade level we have been instructed to provide you with 5 hours of academic suggestions each week. I will be giving challenges and other suggestions starting after the first week and this is only a suggestion and goes above and beyond the initial recommendations. Please do not overwhelm yourself trying to fit everything in or go out and buy material you do not have at home to complete these challenges. Do what you can and remember I am always here to help you if you ever have questions. I will also be posting extension activities for some of the learning outcomes to provide a bit more of a challenge should your child find the activity not challenging enough. DO NOT become overwhelmed by this. It is not required but rather a little extra for those who need a challenge. 

Secondly, if you feel your child is getting restless sitting and doing the work, give them a break. I don't expect them to sit and complete the activities in one sitting. You can break it up however you feel will best suit your child. Also, while I will be posting a calendar with days of the week, this is also a suggestion. If your child doesn't want to work on the activity for that day, ask them what activity they might like to work on from the different choices. 
Lastly, first and foremost I want you to take care of yourselves and families. This is new for all of us and I couldn't ask for a better family team to work with during this time. As I said previously, never hesitate to reach out with questions, brittany.daley@nbed.nb.ca 

Ms. Brittany

